“OBSERVER OFFICE,”
CowANsVILLE, QUE , March 18th; 1896.

DEAR Srr - —
As the question of Elementary Education in this Province is

attracting a great deal of attention at the present moment, the

Cowansville OBsErRVER would esteem it a great favor if you would be

good enough to give your views on the following points :—

(1) Do you consider the Protestant Elementary Schools in

this Province as efficient as might reasonably be expected ?

(2) If not, where do you place the responsibility for their
inefliciency and what do you suggest as a practical remedy for the

same ?

(3) Kindly express your views on any aspect of this ques-

tion you may deem helpful to its solution.
Believe me,
Yours most sincerely,
JOHN J. BARKER,

Eprror axp Proprietor.
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